FUNDAMENTAL BAPTIST WORLD-WIDE MISSION

P.O. BOX 341356

MEMPHIS, TENNESSEE 38184-1356

901-873-2146

FAX: 901-873-2148

March 30,2021

Dear Friends in Christ,

Greetings in Jesus Name. God has blessed in that we are having our regular church services. It is a blessing to be able to be in church once again but still with masks.

It has been a sad three months. The pastor that I had while in Chile passed away with cancer. His name was Al Goss. Another dear friend that I had was Jess Kerley in the same church, he died with cancer also. When I would come home from the mission field he would hire me to help him in his electrical business. A couple of weeks ago I received word that another dear friend had died with Covid. His name was Frank Gillespie. He and I worked together in Chile.

Bonnie went today to get a vaccination. I can't take the shot because I had Guillian Barre while in Chile. I thank the Lord for keeping me safe from the virus. Please keep us in your prayers.

We thank the Lord for each of you. May God bless each of you for your prayers and support.

Phone Numbers

804-745-8332, 423-443-2453

Love in Christ, Lewis & Connie Charding